
 

 

 

Friday 3rd April 

Hello again everybody! I hope you are all ok and keeping well.  

I have been busy this week trying to get some more jobs done in the 

garden – with a little help from Luna! I am excited to see that some of 

the seeds I planted last week have started to grow! I now lots of tiny 

tomato, cucumber and basil plants! We are still doing Joe Wicks PE 

every morning and this morning I joined in with Fancy Dress Friday and 

dressed up as a rainbow!! 

   
Keep those pictures and emails coming in – it’s great to hear from you 

all. I’ll write again next week. Take care. 

Love from Mrs Mulligan x 


